
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

PLEASE JOIN US  
MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 11TH, 2017 

AS WE SUPPORT THE FAMILIES  
IN THE ARCHDIOCESE OF HOUSTON  

IN THE AFTERMATH OF HURRICANE HARVEY  
 

THE STATEN ISLAND CATHOLIC ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS  
WILL BE COLLECTING MONETARY DONATIONS TO PURCHASE GIFT CARDS  

TO SEND TO THE FAMILIES OF THE ARCHDIOCESE OF HOUSTON.  
 

AS CATHOLICS AND STATEN ISLANDERS  
WE HAVE EXPERIENCED FIRSTHAND THE OUTPOURING OF GENEROUSITY  

DURING 9/11 and SUPERSTORM SANDY. 
 

SEPT. 11th WILL BE A DRESS DOWN DAY- 
STUDENTS SHOULD DRESS IN RED, WHITE AND BLUE  

 

The road ahead for the students of Houston and their families  
will be a long and difficult one.   

It is uncertain when their schools will reopen. 
Over 40,000 homes have been lost. 
Over 450,000 people will seek aid. 

Over 20,000 people had to be rescued. 
The health dangers are sobering. 

 

September 11th—Patriot Day, is a day dedicated to honoring,  
and paying tribute to those lost and injured during September 11, 2001.   

Let us also remember in prayer and service those suffering in Texas.   
Please be as generous as possible.  Checks should be made payable to your school. 

 


